
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 

TOC Senior Dinner 
Pictures 

 
Dear REU Seniors and Parents/Guardians, 
 
This year the Tournament of Champions (TOC) at Fairfield High School will be held on Saturday, 
November 16th and it is REU’s last band competition of the season. On that day we will be having the 
traditional REU dinner celebration for our senior students. 
 
We would like pictures of your Senior Student so we can display them during their dinner. 
 
We need: 
1 Baby picture 
1 Marching Band picture 
1 Senior picture 
5 assorted 4x6 pictures from high school years 
 
Please send in photos no later than Thursday, October 31st. Photos can be sent in an envelope marked 
attention Cindy Rote and have your student place them inside the booster box inside the band room. 
OR email the digital files to rotecd@aol.com. 
 
Thank you and let’s make this a beautiful celebration. 
 
Sincerely, Cindy Rote, Mariann Cox and Jo Slight 
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